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Welcome to our first issue of Oakdene’s Reading Newsletter. This newsletter will share 

updates on reading in school, as well as highlight recommended books. We hope this 

newsletter will help to further promote a love of reading across our school community.   

What we have read this half term 

Reception 

The Ginger Bread Man by Mara Alperin 

Year 1  

Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers 

Year 2  

The Troll Swap by Leigh Hodgkinson   

Year 3  

The Ice Monster by David Walliams 

Year 4   

The Midnight Gang by David Walliams  

Year 5   

Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls by Eleni 

Favilli and Francesca Cavallo 

Year 6  

The Falcon’s Malteser by Anthony Horowitz 

‘The Bubble Boy’ is an incredible story about a young boy (called Joe) who has never known 

life outside his hospital room. He has been there almost all his life. When a new nurse joins, 

he and Joe become very close and together they try and let Joe out. Just for one night… 

I think that this amazing book should mainly be for 10 or 11-year-olds because of the 

challenging vocabulary throughout. I highly recommend this book for children of any gender. 

 

By Nia W 

Year 6  



Book Recommendations 

Books for Topics have put together a list of children’s books that celebrate black lives 

and that explore black history both in the UK and around the globe. They have also 

included some key titles that support conversations about systematic racism in a child-

friendly way. A useful all year round list and not only for Black History Month this 

October.   

https://www.booksfortopics.com/black-lives-matter  

Check out the link below to find even more books your child might 

love.  

http://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk 

 

Keep an eye out for our mid -term Christmas book recommendations.  

In the meantime, happy reading!   

 

 

 


